

Albemarle Alliance for Children and Families, Inc. 1403 Parkview Drive Elizabeth City, NC 27909 252-333-1233

February 13, 2018

Dear Parent(s),

The Family Support Advisory Board and the Pasquotank/Camden Local Interagency Coordinating Council (LICC) is composed of professional members from the community and parents working together to ensure that all families are familiar with early intervention services in their communities.

The councils conduct various activities during the year. This year the councils have chosen to provide free child development screenings at Knobbs Creek Recreation Center. The screenings that will be provided are: speech, developmental, hearing, and vision. This will take place on April 16, 2018 from 9:00 am-12:00 pm and 1:00 pm-3:00 pm. Each child that participates will receive a bag with a book and information about resources in the area.

If you are interested in getting your child screened, please sign and return the permission form by April 9,2018 to Albemarle Alliance for Children and Families, Inc. 1403 Parkview Drive, Elizabeth City. Parents will receive a copy of the screening results. Please feel free to call me at 252-333-1233 with any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,

Faith Mosley

Faith Mosley, MSHS Family Support Services Coordinator

Parent Permission Slip:	
I,	give permission for my child,
	to participate in the LICC screenings, which will be
provided at Knobbs Creek Recreation	on Center located at 200 E. Ward Street, Elizabeth City, NC
27909.	
Parent's Signature:	
Date Signed:	
Parent's Address:	
Email Address:	
Contact Number:	
Child's Name:	
Child's Date of Birth:	

Please return the Permission Slip to Albemarle Alliance for Children and Families, Inc. 1403 Parkwiew Drive, Elizabeth City, NC 27909